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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

August 14, 2019 

City of Castle Hills – “No Visit” List 

CASTLE HILLS, Texas – If you would like to be added to the “no visit” list as it relates to 

solicitation as defined in Chapter 32 of the Code of Ordinances for the City of Castle Hills.  

 

Please email us at permits@castlehills-tx.gov requesting to be placed on the “no visit” list or 

contact the administration office and speak to either of the following staff members: 
     

Melissa Gonzalez, City Secretary Jeanette Ulmer, Permit/Passport Services       

         210.293.9681    210.293.9675 

 

                    

As always if you need assistance or have any questions as it relates to City Services, please do not 

hesitate to contact the City of Castle Hills. 
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